Press release: Catch recording for
under 10m fishing vessels starts this
summer

Changes to the planned introduction of catch recording for all English and
Welsh under 10 metre fishing boats have been made following a public
consultation.


http://www.government-world.com/press-release-catch-recording-for-under-10m-fishing-vessels-starts-this-summer/
http://www.government-world.com/press-release-catch-recording-for-under-10m-fishing-vessels-starts-this-summer/
http://www.government-world.com/press-release-catch-recording-for-under-10m-fishing-vessels-starts-this-summer/

